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June 2009 Newsletter

Welcome All,

This will be a fairly short update on what has been happening down at the club and about the Irish scene in Wellington. As you’ll no doubt be aware we’re fast approaching the time for the Irish Society’s Annual General Meeting. This year the AGM will be held upstairs in the clubrooms on Sunday June 14th at 3pm. Please make note of this in your diaries and we’d certainly welcome a large attendance. If you need any nomination forms for the AGM, they’ll be available on the night itself and are also available on the website at www.wellingtonirishsociety.com 
News too on an initiative to encourage members to take advantage of free public transport for seniors and to have an afternoon tea in the club on every first Friday of the month. Thanks to Colleen O’Donovan for running with this idea.

I hope you all have enjoyed a lovely long weekend and we look forward to seeing you at the AGM on the 14th

Take Care

Lilian

Deepest Sympathy
We would like to offer our condolences to Rita Hogan and Family on the death of Ned Hogan who passed away recently. May he rest in peace.
Club Website
We have spent some considerable time upgrading the club website as it was well out of date. The new site is available at www.welligntonirishsociety.com.

We welcome feedback on the site itself and any suggestions for new stories and sections. Feel free to send them to wellingtonirishclub@gmail.com
Irish Society Honours Board
From Last Months Newsletter, we asked that you have a look at the presidents list from 1939 to present. We’ve had very little feedback to that request to date so I’d ask you again to dig out last months letter and have a look back through the years to help us fill in the blanks. Any corrections can be sent to the following

Please contact Colleen O’Donovan 04-3882658 or colleeno@ihug.co.nz 

You can also email the society at wellingtonirishclub@gmail.com 

Friday Nights at the Club

If you’re partial to some really good harp and traditional music, then call down to the Club on Friday nights from 7.30. We have a group of musicians visiting us regularly and it would be a shame not to support them. Call in for a night of good music and plenty of fun.
Wellington Irish Dancers off to Oz
The following Irish dancers are taking part in competitions across the water in Australia over the coming weeks, our best wishes are with them all and we hope that they can bring back the silverware.

Gemma Roberts, Eleisha Foon and Georgia Christensen-Walden are off to Melbourne next weekend 6th/7th June.

Julie Vidal, Kuini Vidal, Lucy Rogers, and Lucy English will be competing in the Gold Coast 13th/14th June and in Sydney 20th/21st June.

Wellington Gaelic Football Annual General Meeting:

At the recent AGM of the Wellington Gaelic Football club the following were elected to the committee.

President  

Donal Kavanagh

Vice President  

David Rynne

Secretary  

Jo Ni Choisdealbha
Treasurer  

Leanna Humphrey

If you know of anybody interested in playing Gaelic Games or supporting the club, please direct them to any of the committee members above or ask them to visit www.wellingtongaa.com
Coming Events

First Friday Afternoon Teas

The first such meeting to take place, at 3pm on Friday 5th June
Thanks to Winston Peters, many of us have free travel, so we could take advantage of this, by coming to the Club, on the First Friday, of each month, and by boarding public transport before 3pm, it would be without cost, or the worry of finding parking. At the Club we can enjoy each others company over a cup of tea or coffee. We will be have our Fish and Chip dinner together,  at 5pm and refreshments will be available,  then  at  6pm, again taking advantage of Winton’s “Gift” to us,  board Public transport and head home.
All that you are required to do, is to provide 3 pieces of cake or 3 biscuits, just a tasty morsel, to share with us, and come and enjoy our company over a cold First Friday afternoon
We’re all looking forward to seeing you there, at 3 pm on Friday 5th June and feel free to bring a friend with you.
Final Reminders

Just a final Reminder that the Annual General Meeting is being held on the 14th June at 3pm upstairs in the club. Please support the club by turning up with plenty of ideas and a willingness to help the club forward.
Take Care until Next Time

Lilian

